
 

 

 
 

21 October 2015 

 
Young Entrepreneurs Market Day… 

We have been given a bucket-load of original and fun ideas for this week Saturday. Well done!! 

Just a reminder… 

When: from 10h00 until 13h00 (stalls can be set up from 9h00 onwards) 

Where: your choice of spot on the school playgrounds (come early for shade). 

Cost: 10% of profits made on the day. Please hand your money in at the office in a clearly marked envelope next 

week Monday. We do rely on your honesty in this regard. An extra R50 is charged for any stalls using 

electricity. 

DON’T FORGET TO BRING: 

 A float for change (in an appropriate “safe” money box or container) 

 An umbrella or gazebo and stand 

 A table (if you need a larger one than a single school desk) 

 Your own chair 

 A poster advertising what you are doing/ selling 

 FAMILY, FRIENDS AND NEIGHBOURS!!! 

We are so looking forward to a family day of fun with you. See you there – even if you are not selling. 

 

 The second-hand book stall is still looking for any old books you might be tossing. Bring them in to Mrs Muller’s class 

(Grade 4) before Friday. Thanks. 

 

 

Preschool and Grade 1 parent’s information meeting… 

Don’t forget our information meeting on Saturday morning the 31st of October. 

You will get a chance to meet your child’s preschool or Grade 1 teacher for 2016 

and get a good understanding of what next year entails.  

Preschool parents are invited to the hall at 8h00 sharp on Saturday morning 

(31st), and Grade 1 parents are invited to attend at 9h00 sharp. The extra-

curricular staff (e.g. tennis coach, piano teacher, UCMAS teachers) will be 

available for questions and information outside the hall and you are welcome to 

visit your child’s 2016 classroom as well in this time. 

Please note that if you have already attended this information meeting in the 

past you need NOT attend again unless you would like a refresher. Grade 1 

pupils will be given their stationery packs at their meeting, so if you are not 

attending, please collect your child’s stationery pack from your child’s Grade 

1 teacher next week Friday. 

 

Next week’s cake sales… 

Teacher Wilna’s class and the Grade 6’s and 7’s will all be hosting their cake sales on the 29th of 

October. Keep your small change for this huge sale. 

 

Classifieds… 

 A Glow in the Dark Hallelujah Party! An all fun, no fear Halloween alternative for the whole family. Dress 

up…praise…craft…games…food and drinks. Friday the 30th of October from 17h30 – 20h00 at St Andrews 

Presbyterian Church (opposite the Bunny Park). RSVP Gill 084-473-8424. 

 



Important Notice… 

Should your child NOT be returning to Solid Foundations Primary School and Mickey Mouse in 2016, the school requires 

written notice by 30 October 2015.  This can be e-mailed to admin@solidfoundationsprimary.com or hand delivered to 

the office. 

 

Happy feet Friday… 

The pre-schoolers had an awesome time last week Friday and 

were even kind enough to extend the invite to the Grade 1’s and 

2’s for their marionette show. This week Friday we will have a 

picnick in the park on Maraboe Street. Please ensure that your 

child has a water bottle, sunhat and shoes for the stroll as 

there is glass on the roads where we walk.  

 

 

 

 

Prayerfully and playfully 

The Teachers 
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